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P.0. Box 8031
-Southwest Station

| Washington, D.C. 20024
22 June 1966 :

Dear Will: -

_ I receiye ur letter of May 27th regarding the work of
t the Jet Propulsion Laboratory. His work is
relevant to our field of endeavor, particularly in the
dats link category. '

Several people on our staff are familiar with hie work and
have visited witm in the past although we have made no
recent contacts i him, 3 & regult of your letter 1 have edvised
our people who have contracts to monitor in that area to de sure
and visit the Jet Propulsion Lab and[  |occasionally to keep
abreast of the work that he is doing. I believe this will be
~adequate contact for the time being. If circumstences should change
so that we feel that it is necessary for you to supplement our visits,
I will let you know as soon as this oceurs. Thanks for the reminder.

.,/""——"\

" Declass Review by NGA.
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